HicH COMMISSION FOR THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF BANGLADESH
CANBERRA

No0.19.01.6101.102.18.001.22-04 23 February 2024

Holiday Notice

The Bangladesh High Commission will remain closed on Monday, 26"

February 2024 on the occasion of ‘Shab-e-Barat’.

Distribution:

1. All members of Bangladesh High Commission.
Notice Board.

Website of the High Commission.

Facebook Page of the High Commission.
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